

BRIDGE OWNERS FORUM
BOF 55: TUESDAY 16 JANUARY 2018 AT THE
BEVES ROOM, KING'S COLLEGE, CAMBRIDGE

Actions:

	Agenda Reference	Action by	Action required	Completed
1	Item 2a)	Paul Fidler	BOF 54 Minutes To be uploaded to BOF website.	
2	Item 2b)	Richard Fish	BOF LinkedIn Page Richard Fish to review/action.	
3	Item 2b)	Chairman/Paul Fidler	BOF Website Photographs of BOF members to be added to website.	
4	Item 2b)	All	CIRIA Any member of a CIRIA project steering group to lobby regarding report pricing policy.	
5	Item 2b)	All/Graham Cole	Sheffield University Masonry Arch Assessment Guidance Expressions of interest in joining the Steering Group still welcome. Graham to liaise with Matthew Gilbert.	
6	Item 2b)	Richard Fish	3-D Arch Behaviour EPSRC project Richard Fish to issue project scope.	<i>Issued 220118</i>
7	Item 2b)	All/Richard Fish	BOF Arch Bridge Special Arranged for BOF 57 in May. Suggestions for guest presenters to be emailed to Richard Fish.	
8	Item 2b)	Richard Fish	Bridge Asset Management Systems Previous offer of presentations on systems for Forth crossings and Network Rail to be considered for future BOF meeting.	
9	Item 2b)	Rob Dean	“Evaluation” of Bridges Rob’s offer to present on this Network Rail initiative to be carried forward to a future BOF.	
10	Item 2b)	Rob Dean/ Richard Fish	European Railway Research Initiatives Offer of a presentation to be considered for a future BOF.	

11	Item 3	Keith Harwood	Grand Challenges Keith to coordinate the BOF volunteers who have agreed to work on the six themes.*	
12	Item 4	Richard Fish	The State of Bridge Infrastructure Richard to liaise with Alastair Soane regarding IStructE contact for their initiative on as-built records.	
13	Item 5	Paul Fidler	Safety Critical Fixings HE presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.	
14	Item 6	Paul Fidler	Utterberry Heba Bevan's presentation to be uploaded to BOF website	
15	Item 7	Paul Fidler	SCOSS and CROSS Update Alastair Soane's presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.	
16	Item 7	Neil Loudon/Rob Dean/Richard Fish	Safety Alerts to SCOSS Highways England and Network Rail reporting processes to be issued.	
17	Item 7	Rob Dean/Richard Fish	NR Safety Reporting Standard Rob to issue internal NR standard but only to BOF members.	<i>Issued 220118</i>
18	Item 8	Keith Harwood	Annual Bridges Conference: Innovations in Bridge Management Keith to lead on developing this idea with Conference organisers.	
19	Item 8	Richard Fish	Annual Bridges Conference Richard to ask for slide to promote BOF when he chairs one of the sessions.	
20	Item 9	Nicola Head	Satellite Monitoring Sakthy Selvakumaran's work can be presented to BOF at a future meeting.	
21	Item 9	Jason Hibbert	Resilient Materials for Life (M4L) Project To be considered for a presentation at a future BOF meeting.	
22	Item 9	Jason Hibbert/ Richard Fish	Future Manufacturing Research Hub BOF letter of support to be issued.	
23	Item 9	John McRobert	QUB Project John to issue paper on results of installing sensors in concrete repairs.	

24	Item 9	Liam Duffy	Chloride Study To be reported at BOF 57.	
25	Item 9	All	BICS All to send letters of support to LANTRA.	
26	Item 9	Rob Dean	Cyber-Hawk Possible UAV presentation to future BOF.	
27	Item 9	Rob Dean/ Richard Fish	In²Rail NR document to be issued but only to BOF members.	<i>Issued 220118</i>
28	Item 10	Rob Dean/ Richard Fish	HAC Concrete Rob to issue NR Fact Sheet on this problem but only to BOF members.	<i>Issued 220118</i>
29	Item 10	Wayne Hindshaw	Transport Scotland BOF Representative To be confirmed.	
30	Item 11	Richard Fish	BOF 56 (additional meeting): 13th March, Coventry Richard to confirm arrangements.	

*Grand Challenges Theme Leads:

Theme Name

- 1 Cam Middleton
- 2 Jim Hall
- 3 Jason Hibbert
- 4 Nicola Head
- 5 Neil Loudon
- 6 Rob Dean

BOF 55 Actions: Draft 1
Richard Fish
22nd January 2018